
PUBLIC MEETING 
  

In accordance with provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990, the CCRPC will 
ensure public meeting sites are accessible to all people.  Requests for free interpretive or translation 
services, assistive devices, or other requested accommodations, should be made to Emma Vaughn, 
CCRPC Title VI Coordinator, at 802-846-4490 ext. *21 or evaughn@ccrpcvt.org, no later than 3 business 
days prior to the meeting for which services are requested.  

What: 
A Public Meeting to discuss possible bicycle and 
pedestrian improvements on VT15 in Essex and 
Essex Junction 

Where: Essex Town Office, 81 Main Street 
Essex Jct, VT 

When: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 starting at 6:30 pm 

Athens Drive to VT 289 
Sidewalk/Path 

6:30 PM 
 
 

Ethan Allen Avenue to West 
Street Extension 

7:30 PM 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
The Chittenden County Regional Planning Commission (CCRPC), the Village of Essex Junction 
and the Town of Essex are studying how to improve pedestrian and bicycle connections between 
the Village and VT289 along VT 15 and from Ethan Allen Avenue to West Street Extension. 
 
We are hosting a public meeting to present alternatives and gather public input.  Please attend 
and provide your thoughts on the alternatives in these two corridors. More information can be 
found at the project websites at the following links: Athens Drive to VT 289 and Ethan Allen Ave. 
to West Street Extension. 

We Want to Hear from You! 
If you are unable to attend and have comments/questions, please contact Gregory Edwards, 
Project Manager, Stantec Consulting, 802-864-0223 or greg.edwards@stantec.com. 
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